
My 84 year old mom with dementia is in an assisted living facility.  I cannot see her since the county is in 

purple.  She is lonely and has declined. These residents are the loneliest and need the most love. This is 

inhumane what you are doing to these residents (my mom).  Every time I take her out for a doctor's 

appointment, it is an automatic 2 weeks in quarantine. She has no table to eat at in her room, no 

activities, no hair done.  Could you be in your 20x16 room for 14 days?  You are punishing them for 

getting health care. Let us in! Let us hold their hand, to love them, and let them know we are still there 

for them. 

 

Karen Brittain  


